
 

    

 

FOI_1543_2023-24 – FOI Request concerning Benefits for Patients 
Transferred from Prison 
 
 
Please be advised that Solent NHS Trust is a Community and Mental Health Trust and 
therefore does not provide secure/forensic inpatient services; we are therefore unable to 
respond to this request. 
 

I would like to make a Freedom of Information Request relating to the benefits received 

by your patients when they are transferred from prison into your secure/forensic 

inpatient services, specifically: 

 

1. How much money for personal expenses (snacks, toiletries, etc.) do your patients 

receive when they are transferred from prison to secure/forensic inpatient 

services? 

2. How often is this given to the individual? 

3. Where does the funding for this money come from? 


